
Construction Notice - Capital Line South LRT

Borehole testing at various locations along the alignment

Beginning on/around May 8, 2023, crews will begin borehole testing at various locations along

the Capital Line South extension. The testing requires drilling in order to collect environmental

soil samples. The work is anticipated to take approximately one week, and may require some

sidewalks to be blocked temporarily for short periods of time. Crews will ensure there is

sufficient room to move safely around the testing areas, and signage will be in place during any

disruption.

What to expect:

● Beginning on/around May 8, 2023, crews will begin borehole testing at various locations

along the Capital Line South extension.

● The work is anticipated to take one week, and will occur during daytime business hours.

● Sidewalks may be blocked for a short period of time while crews are drilling.

● Crews will ensure residents are able to safely navigate testing areas and signage will be in

place if a sidewalk is temporarily blocked.

● On the map below, the areas outlined in “black” represent possible borehole testing areas.

● It is anticipated each testing area will take approximately 30 - 45 minutes.

● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public.











Questions?

City of Edmonton
Visit: https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/capitalsw
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/capitalsw

